
INCOMING 7TH GRADERS NEED FOR IMMUNIZATIONS 

TO: Parent/Guardians of an Incoming 7th Grader  Date:  

FROM: FCA Health Office  

Phone: 702.533.1896 ext. 3108 

Immunizations are an important part of our children’s health care and Nevada Law requires that 
children going to school be vaccinated to prevent vaccine-preventable diseases. The purpose of 
this letter is to let you know your 6th grader will be required to obtain two adolescent vaccines: 
Tdap (Tetanus, Diphtheria and Pertussis) and Meningococcal prior to entering the 7th grade.  

Freedom Classical Academy works hard to ensure compliance with these requirements. Your 
help in providing updated immunization records is a must. Please bring your child’s updated 
immunization records to the school no later than the first day of school. Your child may be 
withheld from school until proof of these immunizations or a letter of exemption is provided.  If 
your child cannot receive an immunization for medical reasons, a physician must sign a medical 
exemption.  If you have religious beliefs opposed to an immunization, you must sign a religious 
exemption form.  You can obtain these forms from the school health office 

If you have any questions about these immunizations or whether your child has previously met 
these requirements, please give me a call. Thank you for your cooperation. 

Sincerely, 

Mrs. Tesz Iglesia Felipe, BSN, RN 
School Nurse  
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